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Iran-Tajikistan Friendship Association ** Anuymanu nycTun OpoH Ba TOUYHKHCTOH

In the name of God
To: ICANN 2007/88 29 May, 2012
Suite 330, 4676 Admiralty Way
Marina del Rey, CA 90292
Attention: New gTLD Evaluation Process

Subject: Letter for support for .PARS

This letter is to confirm that the Iran Tajikistan Friendship Association (ITFA) fully supports the
application for .PARS submitted to ICANN by Asia Green IT System Bilgisayar San. Ve Tic. Ltd. Sti in
the New gTLD Program.

As the Chairman of the Board of Directors, I confirm that I have the authorization from ITFA to write to
you on this matter.

ITFA is a non-political, non-profit NGO established in September 2007 in order to promote sustainable
friendly relations between two Persian speaking nations of Tajikistan and Iran.

ITFA believes that .PARS gTLDs will be a great step forward for promotion and expansion of Persian

Language, Culture and Heritage through internet among Persigg Community in Iran and Tajikistan.

Yours sincerely, -
Ali Ashraf Mojtahed Shabestari,
Chairman of the Board of Directors,

Iran-Tajikistan Friendship Association
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http://irantajik.blogfa.com



